Alfred D’Souza,
2563, Atlantic Beach,
Florida- 32224
USA
June 02, 2011
Benny Albert,
2554, Atlantic Beach,
Florida-32224
USA
Dear Benny,
I have heard from Christian the sad news of your father’s sudden death due to accident. After hearing the news I just stunned and it has not been long time since I met Mr. Albert on last Sunday on the beach. He was looking healthy and fit. I know that it is a big setback for you and your family and it will take very long time to get out of this.
I know it is very big tragedy when head of family leave us and very terrible when he leaves us in sudden. I know during such situation you and your family need big support and help. I am always with you and your family for such support.
If need help do call me at any time my dear friend.
Thanking You,
Yours Sincerely,
Alfred D’Souza

